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Coulee-Hartline School District #151   District Office 509-632-5231 ext. 1   
410 West Locust  Street      District FAX 509-632-5166 
Coulee City, WA  99115  
 

Part Time High School Spanish Teacher for the 2020-21 School Year 
Coulee-Hartline School District #151 

 
December 2, 2019 

 
Minimum Certification  Basic Washington State Teaching Certification 
Required Endorsement:  World Language (Spanish)  
 
Salary:    Negotiated District LEAP Salary Schedule 
 
Contract Length:   Minimum 180 days (part time)  
 
Location:    Coulee City, Washington 
 
Qualifications:   Knowledge of social/emotional needs of students 
     Experience and training as a Spanish Teacher  
     Experience with new teacher evaluation process 
     Knowledge of curriculum standards 
     Ability to work with students, staff, parents, and administration  
     Interest in participating in the total community 
 
Personal Attributes:   Willingness to work hard 
     Demonstrated rapport with students 
     High energy level 
     Sound organizational skill and practices 
      Good sense of humor 
 
 
Application Deadline:  January 29, 2020 or until filled 
 
Tentative Selection Timeline:  To be determined    
 
Submit: 

1. Application for employment.  This can be found on our school website, achsd.org.   
2. Letter of application including the reason why you are interested in this position and  

special skills you have teaching Spanish. 
3. Submit resume. 
4. Submit three letters of recommendation.  

 
  
For additional information, please contact James D. Evans, Superintendent, Coulee Hartline School 
District #151, 410 West Locust Street, Coulee City, WA  99115, telephone number 509-632-5231 or 
e-mail jevans@achwarriors.com.  Coulee-Hartline School District No. 151 complies with all rules and 
does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, or handicap.  This holds true for all 
district employment opportunities.  Inquiries regarding compliance procedures may be directed to 
Superintendent James D. Evans. 


